
 

INDIAN RIVER COUNTY/CITY OF VERO BEACH 

BUILDING DIVISION 
1801 27th Street, Vero Beach, FL  32960 772 266-1260 

 

NOTICE 
From:  Scott McAdam, CBO, MCP, Building Official 

  David Johnson, Fire Marshal 

To:  All Permit Applicants, Design Professionals, Contractors and General Public 

Date:  12/28/2020 

Subject: New Building Codes – 2020 7th Edition Florida Building Codes FBC  

Effective Date: Thursday December 31, 2020 Midnight 

Requirements 

1. All Permit Applications applied for on or after December 31, 2020 midnight must comply with:  

2. 2020 7th Edition Florida Building Code (FBC) and all the referenced Standards. 

3. 2017 National Electrical Code NFPA 70 (NEC) will be the referenced Electrical Code. 

4. 2020 7th Edition Florida Fire Prevention Code (FFPC) 

Information 

1. The Building Division will release additional notices as information is provided pertaining to 

significant Code changes. 

2. It is essential that applicants, design professionals and contractors keep their eyes and ears 

open for information relating to Code changes. It is your responsibility to comply with the 

applicable Codes in effect for your project. The Building Division will attempt to keep you 

informed and updated to best of our ability.  

 


